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[bookmark: _GoBack]Due to concerns related to COVID-19, The Spring Conference on April 18, 2020 at Chippenham Hospital is CANCELLED. The hospital has confirmed that their visitor policy at this time does not support holding a conference. Many of us are also under travel restrictions that would affect attendance.
Those of you who have already paid:
If you paid by check: your check will be returned
If you paid online: your money will be refunded online
If you paid in cash: you will receive a check in the same amount
The next conference will be held in Virginia Beach on September 18/19. Stay tuned for announcments.
We are very sorry for the inconvenience.
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